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 97.7%     ON TARGET  97.2%     ABOVE TARGET  

SINCE START OF YEAR 

Year 4 98.9% 

Year 5/6 98.6% 

Year 1 97.9% 

Year 2 97.7% 

Year 3 97.5% 

Year 6 97.1% 

Year 3/4 96.1% 

Year 5 95.5% 

Year 1/2 94.9% 

Reception 94.1% 

THIS WEEK 

Year 1/2 100% 

Year 5/6 100% 

Year 1 99.2% 

Year 6 99.2% 

Year 4 99.1% 

Year 3 98.4% 

Year 5 97.5% 

Year 2 96.4% 

Reception 94.6% 

Year 3/4 93.4% 

Fantastic 
Attendance 

Year 1/2 -100% 
Year 5/6 -100% 
Overall as a school 
we are above target. 
Well done everyone! 

What an amazing team 
we make together, the 
Corpus Christi family!  
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IMPORTANT DATES  

DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

24 Oct THU 3.20pm School closes at 3.20pm for the Half Term Break. 

25 Oct FRI All day TRAINING DAY 

4 Nov MON 8.45am SCHOOL OPENS AT 8.45AM. 
If you are taking part in the Shoebox Appeal, please  
remember to bring your shoeboxes into school today. 

6 Nov WED 9.00am 
Parent/carers and family members of Reception are 

warmly invited to a Macmillan Coffee Morning hosted by 
the Reception Class. Cake donations are welcome.  

6 Nov WED 5.30-6pm Year 1 parents and carers Phonics Meeting. 

7 Nov THU 9.15am Year 1 parents and carers Phonics Meeting. 

12 Nov TUE All day 

All children are invited to wear ODD SOCKS today to 
remind everyone to celebrate each others’ differences.  
Anti-Bullying Week will be focussing on ‘Change starts 
with us’ with various workshops taking place throughout 
the week. 

13 Feb WED 5.30-6pm Reception phonics workshop for parents and carers. 
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Our Virtues to Live by:  
GRATITUDE and GENEROSITY.  

‘I am grateful to God for all that I have.’ 
‘I am generous to others.’ 

A big thank you for your continuing kindness and generosity  to all the pupils, parents  

and carers who contributed tins, packets of food, fresh fruit and vegetables for our Harvest  

Festival.  The highlight was our service which was attended and enjoyed by so many of our school  

community, including Father Pat, parents, carers, members of the Parish and the local community.  

Year 4 pupils led the Service with readings whilst the other classes sang Harvest songs and hymns or  

recited poetry.  The Mini-Vinnies  have arranged for your generous donations to been collected by  the  

St Vincent de Paul charity and the Franciscan Sisters of the Renewal who have distributed them to 
those in need. Those receiving the food parcels have been really touched by your kindness.  

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“Well done children and staff. It is 
wonderful that the children are 
remembering others in need.” 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“Everyone sang and read as if 
they were on the West End 
Stage! Well done to everyone.” 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“Thanks to everyone and to  
our Saviour for this harvest” 
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2019 Shoebox Appeal. 
Please remember to bring your filled shoeboxes into school on 

Monday 4th November, which is the first day back after 

the holidays.  Please remember to complete a list of the items  

contained within the box and fix it to the top of the lid? 

Thank you for  tak ing par t and 
help ing to  make someone in  need 

feel  spec ial  th is  Chr is tmas.  

  o   m   g   s   

  
  

  

  

Collect and Win 

 

 

 
We have now begun our SECOND Aldi chart! 

We are trying to get an additional school sports kit using the same scheme. 
The first chart has been posted and we will update you once the kit is received. 

PLEASE KEEP SAVING THE STICKERS. 
Thank you to all parents, carers and staff for your  

help and continued support. 

DEADLINE  4TH NOV 2019 
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